Jodie CAMPBELL vp

Clive Stott

Thursday 24 April 2008

Dear Mr Stott,

Thankyou for contacting my office to raise your concerns regarding smoke in the

Tamar Valley.

We have been in contact with the State Minister for the Environment, Michelle
O’Byrne and have been informed that the matter is being investigated by the
department.

With regards to contacting the Federal Minister on your behalf, it is usually best for
constituent representations to be done by the local MP, who in your case is Dick

Adams. For this reason, I have forwarded your letter on to his office.

Yours sincerely,
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/O/Jodie Campbell

Federal Member for Bass
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